
  

 

 

ICANN 

Suite 330, 4676 Admiralty Way 

Marina del Rey, CA 90292 

Attention: New gTLD Evaluation Process 

Subject: Letter for support for .ISLAM, .SHIA and .HALAL 

 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam 

 

This letter is to confirm that, I, Majid Tafreshi, as a British-Iranian Historian and researcher and 

the manager of MTS production (Media, Thought, Studies), fully support the application for 

.ISLAM, .SHIA and .HALAL submitted to ICANN by Asia Green IT System Bilgisayar San. 

Ve Tic. Ltd. Sti in the New gTLD Program.  

I am an active researcher and writer in this field for about 25 years and I am aware of the 

importance of the requested matter. 

The gTLDs will be used to Principles of rounding i.e. the march of rapprochement between 

Islamic communities on the general principles. Therefore providing the opportunity to expand 

religious believes through a guided line could be a satisfactory achievements for both 

authorities and non-radical religion followers.  

These applications are being submitted as community-based applications, and as such it is 

understood that the Registry Agreement will reflect the community restrictions proposed in the 

applications. In the event that we believe the registry is not complying with these restrictions, 

possible avenues of recourse include the Registry Restrictions Dispute Resolution Procedure. 

I think it is very important for many members and believers of the Muslim communities around 

the world to have these names available for obtaining a domain name attached to them. 

If you need further information about this letter, please do not hesitate to contact m via email 

and/ or phone: 

mtafreshi@gmail.com 

+44-7764763211 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Majid Tafreshi 

12-04-12 


